
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
SAVE THE DATE 
NOVEMBER 20, 2012 

 
 

STATE WATER RESOURCES CONTROL BOARD WORKSHOP 
MUNICIPAL STORM WATER PERMIT 

RECEIVING WATER LIMITATIONS LANGUAGE 
 
The State Water Resources Control Board (State Water Board) has tentatively scheduled a 
workshop for Tuesday, November 20, 2012.  The subject of the workshop is the “Receiving 
Water Limitations Language” found in National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System 
(NPDES) permits for storm water discharges from Municipal Separate Storm Sewer Systems 
(MS4s).  The current Receiving Water Limitations Language is the result of precedential State 
Water Board Orders WQ 2001-15 and 99-05. 
 
The purpose of this workshop is for the State Water Board to hear stakeholder concerns with 
the current Receiving Water Limitations Language in light of the decision in the case of  
NRDC v. County of Los Angeles and to solicit recommendations on whether and how to modify 
the language. 
 
The workshop will be held on: 
 

Tuesday, November 20, 2012 - 9:00 a.m. 
Joe Serna Jr.-Cal/EPA Headquarters Building 

Coastal Hearing Room 
1001 I Street, Second Floor 

Sacramento, CA 95814 
 

A quorum of Board members may be present at this workshop, but no final action will be taken 
at the workshop.  Given the significant interest in this matter, the State Water Board is issuing 
this “save the date” notice well in advance of the workshop date.  The Board will issue a 
subsequent notice soliciting comments and recommendations, and will also provide further 
information on the workshop format. 
 
Additional information will be posted on the State Water Boards Web site at: 
www.waterboards.ca.gov. 
 

http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/board_decisions/adopted_orders/water_quality/2001/wq2001_15.pdf
http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/board_decisions/adopted_orders/water_quality/1999/wq1999_05.pdf
http://www.ca9.uscourts.gov/datastore/opinions/2011/07/13/10-56017.pdf
http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/
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E-MAIL LIST SUBSCRIPTION 
Any person desiring to receive future notices concerning this issue must sign up for the Lyris  
e-mail list.  To sign up for the Lyris list, access the E-mail List Subscription form, check the box 
for Storm Water Municipal Permitting Issues, and fill in the required information.  The 
subscription form is at: 
http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/resources/email_subscriptions/swrcb_subscribe.shtml. 
 
ADDITIONAL INFORMATION 
Questions may be directed to Mr. Bruce Fujimoto, Chief of the Surface Water/Permitting Section 
at (916) 341-5523 or e-mail bfujimoto@waterboards.ca.gov, or Ms. Emel Wadhwani, Staff 
Counsel, at (916) 322-3622 or e-mail to ewadhwani@waterboards.ca.gov. 
 
 
 
 August 31, 2012           
Date       Jeanine Townsend 
       Clerk to the Board 
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